
HB 2566 -- TELEHEALTH SERVICES

SPONSOR: Helms

This bill establishes license requirements for providers of
telehealth services that are licensed outside the state of
Missouri. It also states that providers are not shielded from
personal jurisdiction by the state's courts, or any requirements of
the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996.
Finally, it provides that a health carrier does not need to
reimburse for telehealth services provided by a provider not
licensed in this state.


